
 
 
 

February 26, 2019 
 
Filed via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Petition for an Order Authorizing Accounting Treatment of Costs of New Electric 

Services Related to Products and Services for Electric Vehicle Charging 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-07-370(3), Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”), encloses PSE’s Petition 
for an Accounting Order Authorizing Accounting Treatment of Costs of New Electric Services 
Related to Products and Services for Electric Vehicle Charging. 
       
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 456-2142 or please 
contact Susan Free at (425) 456-2105. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
Attachments:   
Petition for Accounting Order 
Certificate of Service 
  
cc:   Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel (electronically via email) 
Sally Brown, WUTC Staff (electronically via email) 
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